
 

 

 

 

School Closure Home Learning 

Year 4 Transition Tasks 

 Date: 17/7/20  
 

Today is the day Year 4.  I can’t believe that we’re not going to be 

spending it together. I want you to know that I am proud of each and 

everyone of you and it has been a pleasure to teach you again – my 

how you’ve grown and flourished since Year 2! 

 

As you know, I have been very busy over the last few weeks producing 

some Leaver’s videos. They have been uploaded to a OneDrive for you. 

The link will be texted out to your grown ups today. Please download 

them by Friday 24th July if you would like to keep them. After this date, 

the link will be removed. I really hope you enjoy watching them again, 

keep your eyes peeled for some added parts! I am still in the process of 

finishing one video – I will ge this to you ASAP.  

 

Your only task for today is to take a moment to stop and remember all of 

your wonderful Birches memories.  

 

I wish you all lots of luck at your new schools and for the future.  I 

know that the future is bright for you. I can’t wait to see what you 

achieve. Remember – believe, grow and succeed. 

 

Lots of love, hugs and good luck wishes from me to you. 

 

Mrs Cain xxx 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


